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CIRCULAR NO.48                                                                         31ST AUGUST 2017 

 UFBU MEETING HELD TODAY AT NEW DELHI-DECIDES TO CONTINUE OUR 
STRUGGLE AGAINST UNWARRANTED BANKING REFORMS 

 CLARION CALL TO MAKE THE PARLIAMENT MORCHA/RALLY ON 15TH 
SEPTEMBER 2017 AT DELHI A GREAT SUCCESS 

 FURTHER PROGRAMMES TO BE DECIDED THEREAFTER  
 

We reproduce hereunder the contents of Circular No.26 dated 31.08.2017 released by 
the General Secretary of our Federation appending the Circular No.UFBU/2017/18 dated       
31st August 2017, for the information of our Members.      
                                                                                                                         

  
        (S.M.SELVARAJ) 

                                      GENERAL SECRETARY 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
TEXT OF THE CIRCULAR NO.UFBU/2017/18 DATED 31.08.2017 
 

 
“Meeting of UFBU was held today at New Delhi.  Com.K.K. Nair, Chairman of UFBU presided 
over the meeting.  The meeting whole heartedly congratulated and complimented all the Unions 
and the entire membership for making the strike action on 22nd August, 2017 a total success.  
The meeting observed that the despite the vehement and logical protest of the entire Bankmen 
of the country, the Central Government is trying to go ahead with their agenda of banking 
reforms.  Although in retaliation to our strike, the Cabinet has decided and approved an 
alternative mechanism to oversee proposals of amalgamation of public sector banks. The 
Government has also issued the notification on 30.08.2017 on merger of  nationalized Banks to 
be exempted from the purview of Competition Commission Act.  Hence the meeting felt that 
when the Government is trying to move with such proposals, we should also plan and intensify 
our campaign and struggles thereagainst.   
 
Parliament Morcha on 15th September 2017:  In this background, it was decided that the next 
programme of Morcha to Parliament on 15th September, 2017 should be made an effective 
success with full mobilization by all the unions. The Morcha is proposed to begin by 10-00 AM 
from Ram Leela Grounds and the procession will march towards Parliament Street where the 
Mass Rally will be held and addressed by eminent leaders of Central Trade Unions, Members of 
Parliament, etc.  All our Unions are requested to take note and mobilise their members in large 
number accordingly.  
 
 
UFBU will meet thereafter and chalk out further course of action. We seek the co-operation of all 
our unions to make the Parliament Morcha programme a grand success.” 
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